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Evergreens are just around the corner... Place your order now. 

Well, it’s almost August, and the selection in the evergreen block 
has been limited for quite a while. Our sales staff has been working 
their way through our above-ground inventory and guarding your 
selections with risk sometimes it seems to life and limb. It is not 
uncommon to hear on the radio “I have a 7-8’ whatever tagged 
with green and white stripe, no name, no date I’m loading it on a 
customer’s truck...” followed by “No touchy!”

Well, I am happy to say that the harvesting of fresh evergreen 
material for your projects is just around the corner. It usually starts 
the first or second week of August, depending on heat and soil 
moisture. Colorado Spruce and Austrian Pine are the first to be 
dug, followed by Blackhills Spruce (White Spruce), Norway Spruce 
and then onto Concolor, White Pine and Hemlock. Conifers at this 
time of year tend to have their best color and are in their prime, not 
just coming out of a very hard winter.

We typically have a no-tag policy on fresh stock at this time of year 
to keep the material moving. So if you have that project that you 
have been waiting to get started or finished… see one of our sales 
staff and they will be glad to book your order. Then, when it arrives, 
it gets unloaded off the truck, loaded onto yours and installed on 
your project. So hang on to your hats, here we go into fall.
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